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May 14, 2015 
 
To:  
 
Securities Regulatory Authorities 
 
British Columbia Securities Commission 
Ontario Securities Commission 
Alberta Securities Commission 
Saskatchewan Financial Services Commission 
Manitoba Securities Commission 
Newfoundland and Labrador, Securities Division  
New Brunswick Securities Commission  
Nova Scotia Securities Commission  
Prince Edward Island, Registrar of Securities 
 

Consent of Qualified Person 
 
I, Leonard Holland, of Holland and Holland Consultants, do hereby consent to the public filing of 
the technical report entitled Technical Report on Preliminary Economic Assessment for the Caribou 
Massive Sulphide Zinc-Lead-Silver Project, Bathurst, New Brunswick, Canada, (the “Technical 
Report”) and dated June 26, 2014, amended on May 14, 2015 by Trevali Mining Corporation (the 
“Company”), and I also consent to the use of any extracts from, or a summary of, the Technical 
Report in the written disclosure contained in the press release of the Company dated May 14, 2015 
(the “Press Release”). 
 
I also confirm that I have read the Press Release and that it fairly and accurately represents the information 
contained in the part of the Technical Report for which I am the qualified person. 
 
Yours truly 
 

 
 
Leonard Holland C. Eng. FIMMM. (#41918) 


